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Marsanto Company
;

700 Chesterheid Parkway North
St Louis, Mesouri 63198

Phone: (314) 6941000

March 16,1994

John A. Grobe, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection, Section 2
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, IL 60532-4351

Re: License No. 24-01113-24
Docket No. 030-30241

The following actions have been taken in response to the violations noted during the January 20,
1994 inspection.

1

Violation I concerned the use of TLD badges supplied by the contractor rather than by
Monsanto. The contract personnel were wearing badges supplied by their firm. The contract |

personnel have been added to Monsanto's TLD badge program, and we will supply their
badges and receive their exposure reports.

Violation 2 involved the failure to send to each RSO each month a list of the waste
transferred from that RSO's license to this license. I have prepared the reports for January
and February. This proceduie will be followed in the future.

Violation 3 concerned the lack on the survey records of the signature of the person
conducting the survey. We had been operating on the unwritten understanding that the person
analyzing the samples was the same as the person who conducted the survey. A separate

,

signature of the person conducting the survey has now been added to our survey reports. -

I believe these actions correct the violations and will prevent their recurrence. If you have
any questions or comments, please call me at (314)537-6646.

Sincerely,
1

!
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.l
Rodney D.- Cadanau o

Radiation Safety Officer
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